EB-2008-0230

Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 250 Yonge Street. Suite 2400

up . onge , Suite
Response to Undertaking J2.9 .

Goodmans i, s 3 26

Page 1 of 1 Telephone: 416.979.2211

Facsimile: 416.979.1234
goadmans.ca

Barristers & Solicitors

Direct Line: 416.597.4184

pruby@goodmans.ca
August 1, 2006

Our File No.: 061319

By Facsimile

Brian Hewson

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Hewson:

Re:  Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. Compliance with the Affiliate Relationships Code
Thank you for your letter of July 13, 2006.

In response to your compliance concerns with respect to its website, our client is in the process of
modifying the site content. In the meantime, it has changed its website so that it informs users that
the website is “under construction” and provides no other information.

Before deciding exactly what to do and how to do it with respect to its affiliates, our client would
appreciate an opportunity to meet with you to discuss with you its preliminary plan and work
through some of the details. This would help us all avoid a false start. Mr. Reeves, the President of
our client, is away on vacation this week, but we could welcome an opportunity to meet with you as
soon as possible thereafter. We trust that having such a meeting, and then providing a formal action
plan which flows from our discussions, is satisfactory to you.

My assistant, Tijana Glavonjic, will call you to set up a meeting on a convenient date.

Yours truly,

GOODMANS LLP

Pe uby
PDR/tg

Copy: Doug Reeves (by email)
15340051
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